
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BUREAU OF FISCAL SERVICES  

PROCUREMENT UNIT 
  

 
 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

FOR INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) 21-200 STORAGE AND AUCTION SERVICES 
 

February 11, 2022 
 
 
To All Bidders: 
 
 
The Department has cancelled the above referenced Invitation for Bids.  
 
Any questions can be directed to the Designated Contacts listed on the Department’s website. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Amber Alexander 
Procurement Director 

 
 
 


